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fion Board Meeting #15

December l,

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by the President, Neil Hinchman,

There was a discussion of whether or not to allow back issues of the Crimson Bull
$ be =old in the Comrons. Neil stated that the ruling from last year is that

#erc is to be no soliciting at 21l in the Commons, and soliciting in the booth and
jbby ontside the Commens only with the approval of Union Board., The motion was made
id passed that the Crimson Bull back issues may be bold in the lobby outside the
fimons; there is to be a limit of two days.

The Union Building staff meeting will be December 6, 1956, at 2:30 p.m. Neil
@d Jim Platt will attend.

Board members are to let Oarol know about their reservations for the Madrigal
linnere.

Jim Capehart reported on Christmas Fve on Campus. The opening program that was
flanned has been conceled. The band has been changed to Art Fell, The MRC Glee Club
i1 sing at intermission and the YWCA Program will be at 11:15 p.m.

Bob Shula stated that the proposed spring jazz program (connected with Norm Care) |
§i11 have to be postponed until next year because of the time element. He also said
fhat the deacdline for turning in applications for Mardi Gras has been extended.

Barry Bergsman said that the various posters, articles, etc., are being developed
@nd gotten out for the safety campaign for Christmas vacation. 3

Two reminders were made to the Board: 1) turn in hours and ratings! 2) the TV
program is Monday, December 10, 1956, at 1:00 p.m.

E
Bob Shula gave a run-down on the Opening of Formal Season. There were 701 tickets
d, about $300 - 3LOO profit, and the general comments heard were favorable, 7 ]
ember 12, Wednesday, there will be another 0.T.H. 3

Carol said that Poard members should go over plans for decorations with the chair-
in, since bad decorations reflect on Board as well as on the event. Concerning the
ter room, Foard should inform their chairmen that poster making is to be done

nside the poster room, not in the hall.

Neil stated that a discussion of the selection method would be held after the
ting was adjourned.

The meeting was adjourned at li:h5 p.m.

Respectfially submitted,

A
Nancy Blaifdell, Acting Secretary




